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First name: Michael

Last name: Winkelhorst
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service Supervisor,

I wish to express my strong opposition to logging along the North Fork of the Nooksack. Not only is it prime hiking

territory, it is essential mature forestland of the type we must preserve to mitigate as best we can the existential

threat of climate change. As you know, these forests will never return once destroyed. As urbanization continues

to spread, these lands also are vital wildlife habitat. Logging continues apace on state and private lands in

Washington. These forests belong to all Americans, and we must preserve them.  

Respectfully,

Michael Winkelhorst 


